
 

 

 

 

 

 
EMRC 2023/2024 Community Grants Program 

 

The Eastern Metropolitan Regional Council (EMRC) is offering grants of up to $3,000 to community groups in the Red 
Hill area.  
 
The Program opens on Monday, 31 July 2023 with a total pool of $15,000 available to support programs, activities, 
events or facilities assisting the development or maintenance of the sustainability, social, cultural and/or recreational 
needs of members of the Gidgegannup, Hovea, Parkerville and/or Stoneville communities.   
 
A copy of the 2023/2024 Community Grants Program Guidelines and Application Form are available for download at 
https://www.emrc.org.au/about-us/emrc-community-grants-program.aspx or contact the EMRC on (08) 9424 2226. 
 
The deadline for applications to the 2023/2024 Community Grants Program is 3:00 pm on Wednesday, 27 
September 2023. 
 

Marcus Geisler 

Chief Executive Officer 
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